Advertisement

Request for Qualifications (RFQ)  

Consulting & Engineering Services – Energy Performance Contract

The Brockton Housing Authority (BHA), the awarding Authority, is soliciting competitive proposals for Consulting & Engineering Services for a self-implemented Energy Performance Contract (EPC). This is an Indefinite Quantity Contract with a term of two years and an optional third year at the sole discretion of the Authority will be awarded to one (1) Offeror. Indefinite Quantity is defined as when the BHA has a need for EPC Consulting & Engineering Services on an as needed basis within a specified time period a Task Order will be issued. Task orders will be issued for each task needed and the Offeror must submit his/her fee based on rates provided in his/her submitted proposal to this solicitation. This is a not exceed contract with a $500,000 limit. 

The Offeror’s Firm must have at least five (5) years performing this type of EPC Consulting & Engineering, and must not be debarred or suspended from performing federal or state work. 

This is a qualifications based RFQ with the rule of award based on the proposal, that best meets the evaluation criteria, which are as follows:

      FACTOR







                  WEIGHT

1. Past similar (size and scope) projects, especially any Public EPCs 

and all public housing experience performed, including references 

and phone numbers,







25%

2. Detailed examples of past performance in terms of cost control, 

quality of work, and compliance with HUD EPC requirements, 


25%

3. 
A company profile that outlines the general capabilities, capacities 

and strengths of Offeror’s firm, as well as a brief overview of 

Offeror’s history. Additionally, resumes of the principals and any 

staff that will be involved with the project, 




30%

1. A clear and detailed statement of what services will be performed as

well as an outline of the tasks involved to produce the energy audit.

This outline shall reflect the Offeror’s knowledge of the overall project, 
20%
                                                                                                   

            100%

The RFQ package is available on Wednesday, May 19, 2021 and may be obtained at the BHA’s Capital Improvements Office located at 45 Goddard Road, Brockton, MA 02301 between the hours of 7:30am – 3:30pm, there is no fee for this package. Interested parties may also request the RFQ package be sent to them electronically; contact person is Camille MacArthur, (508) 427-9095 or camillem@brocktonha.com or Nancy Macedo (508) 427-9112. 

Submission deadline is Wednesday, June 16, 2021, by 4:00pm. Offerors are responsible for mailed submissions being delivered to our offices by the deadline as stated above. 

An optional briefing session will be held on Thursday, June 3, 2021, at 10:00am at 45 Goddard Road, Brockton, MA 02301.

Thomas G Thibeault

Executive Director
